
 

A huge St.Joseph’s thank you to all of our wonderful visitors who made National Careers 

Week, extra special for us.  We have been extremely lucky to have had careers talks from; 

The Dogs Trust, a Veterinarian, a Nurse, a Doctor, an NHS Director, a Professor, 2 

Middlesbrough Football Club Coaches, 2 Chief Executive Officers, a PCSO and an 

Entomologist!  

 

The children have had a wonderful week and it has been interesting to see how they have 

been inspired by our fabulous visitors and their careers! Thank you for giving us the 

aspirations to become someone when we grow up… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 



 

 

 



 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


